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Question: 

Please provide details of the implications for other government agencies as a result of the 

progressive implementation of WPIT.  

 

Answer: 

The WPIT Programme is being co-designed with policy agencies to ensure we make the 

welfare payment system easier to access for customers and staff who are delivering on 

government outcomes. 

The Department is currently working with these agencies, including the Department of Social 

Services and the Australian Taxation Office, on a range of opportunities such as improved 

customer experience, better data to support decision making, and more agile and effective 

implementation of policy. 

 

 

 

 

 


